
      

 

          PUBLIC NOTICE 

THE COMMUNITY EMPOWERMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 2015 

 NOTICE OF CONSULTATION ON DISPOSAL OR CHANGE OF USE OF COMMON GOOD 

PROPERTY 

 

Angus Council has received a request to grant a servitude right of access over 

Kingston Place, Kingsmuir to serve a residential development.  As the land is held as 

part of Forfar Common Good, before taking a decision, the Council requires to consult 

under Section 104 of the Community Empowerment (Scotland) Act 2015. 

 

Common Good Property: 

Named as the road at Kingston Place, Kingsmuir 

A condition of the grant of the servitude would be that the developer brings the 

access track up to adoptable standard and this would be to the benefit of the 

Council and all the users of the track including the adjoining residents. The road would 

continue to form part of the Forfar Common Good. 

The documents relating to this request can be viewed online at  

https://www.tellmescotland.gov.uk/notices/angus 

 

 

Anyone may make representations about this request to Angus Council.   

Representations must be in writing and include the name and address of the person 

making it.  All representations will be published. 

Representations must be made by Friday 15 May 2020. They should be sent to 

CommAssetTransfer@angus.gov.uk   

(Please note that due to recent events with Coronavirus, Angus Council has taken the 

decision to cancel all Committee meetings until 30 March 2020.  So we are unable to 

provide a timescale for committee approval this time). 
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